Jeanann Dawson

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 10:18 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Re: Rewire Electric for billboard sign

Good Morning,

Thank you for checking in on this request. Yes it is fine to issue the electric permit for this sign. They are replacing it to the previously
approved specs by NCDOT. They are not expanding the sign.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Sent from my iPhone

On May 25, 2021, at 10:14 AM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote:

<image001.gif>
Good Morning,

We received and application for electrical rewiring of a billboard sign at 302 E. Jackson Blvd. | wanted to check with you
before approving permit.

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

420 McKinney Pkwy

Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org




